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27th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
I am delighted to inform you that St. Mary's KS2 children (Y3-6) have been invited once again to 
participate in the SWR carol service at St. Mary's Church on Thursday 19th December. The 
children need to be at the church in school uniform at 6.00pm ready for a 6.30 start. You will 
need to arrange for your child to be collected at the end of the concert, which should finish at 
7.45pm. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below to the to the class teacher by Friday 13th December 
(you can also email the school office with your slip).  
  
The children have worked with Mr Hood, Head of Music at SWR, to learn songs for the service and 
they will sing alongside older students from SWR and children from all the local schools. 
 
We appreciate that this is a busy time of year and an evening event, but we would like as 
many of our KS2 pupils to attend as possible, as this is a wonderful opportunity for our 
children to perform and come together as a community to begin our Christmas celebrations. 
We look forward to seeing you on what promises to be a wonderful evening and a great way 
to start all our Christmas festivities. Please return the slip below to your child’s class teacher. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Woolley 
Head Teacher 
 

 
I give permission for       ___________________________  (Child’s name) in  __________Class  to 
take part in the SWR Carol Service on Thursday 19th December 2024.  
 
My child will be collected from the church by…………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed________________________ Print Name_________________________ 

 


